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Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 
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Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Los Feliz Neighborhood Council,Los Feliz Neighborhood Council 
Name: Jon Deutsch 
Phone Number: (213) 973-9758 
Email: jon.deutsch@losfeliznc.org 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(17) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 01/19/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 01/25/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-0051 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Los Feliz Neighborhood Council, representing over 40,000 stakeholders,
unequivocally condemns the deadly mob violence that occurred on January 6th, 2021 at the US
Capitol. While we fully support the right of all Americans to peaceably assemble and protest, the
despicable actions of the Capitol rioters were at best, criminal and at worst, seditious. Those who
entered the Capitol campus demonstrated a fundamental disrespect for our country, our democracy,
and the very notion of self-government. We therefore support Councilmember Rodriquez’s motion
instructing the city’s Personnel Department take all necessary action to determine if any employees
of the City of Los Angeles illegally entered the Capitol and, if so, ensure that such persons are
appropriately punished including, at the very minimum, the immediate termination of any
employment with the city. We strongly believe that all city employees should exercise their first
amendment rights without interference from their employer. However, anyone who participates in
an assault on democracy such as we saw on January 6th do not deserve to hold the public trust. 
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